Unit 1520 Cityland 10, Tower 2 Bldg.

O H. V. dela Costa cor. Valero Sts.
Salcedo Village, Makati City 1227
Tel. Nos. (02) 810-0565 / 812-7931
L A\/\/ O F F IG E Fax No. (02) 812-7931 ‘
Email Address: jlilawoffice@yahoo.com

28 September 2021

Dir. Maria Lourdes G. Ferrer, CESO III
Regional Executive Director
DENR-MIMAROPA, Roxas Blvd.

Ermita, Manila

(via mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph)

Dear Dir. Ferrer:

The law office respectfully follows-up status of our letter dated
02 August 2021, a copy of which is hereto attached for your
easy reference. Our 1% and 2" follow-ups were last March 30
and July 2, both 2021, respectively.

As the requested action to be taken by your Office is mot a
complicated one, may we expect an early resolution/decision of
the same.

Thank you and we look forward to hearing from you soonest.

S'\nferely yours,
1T Ao e———

#. \L. JORVINA, JR.

Copy Furnished:
Anti-RegI Tape Authority " =7 : ,
th RE 513 181 716 Z
4" and 5" Fir, NFA Bldg. L LT L
NFA Compound, Brgy. VASRA FostOfte — —EOUNTER

Letter/F’lackage No e — :
. dEP 28200

Posted
Preser\i:e) th1§ recer{bt for reference in case of inquiry
#

_ J’Oa‘rr

Visayas Ave., Quezon City
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Unit 1520 Cityland 10, Tower 2 Bld¢

H. V. dela Costa cor. Valero Sts

Salcedo Village, Makati City 122

Tel. Nos. (02) 810-0565 / 812-793
JOSUE L. JORVINA, JR. Fax No. (02) 812-793

Email Address: jljlawoffice@yahoo.cor

02 August 2021

Dir. Maria Lourdes G. Ferrer, CESOIIT ~ 7 07
Regional Executive Director OBEELE ELE R E
DENR-MIMAROPA, Roxas Blvd. 07 AUG 2021
Ermita, Manila '

Dear Dir. Ferrer: 5 N
The law office writes your Office for two reasons: First,
follow-up of our letters dated 30 March 2021 and 06 July 2021
(see Annexes "A” and "A-1" hereofi re: when did your
Office exactly receive Valle's alleged sending of his report on
March 17, 20217; and second, PENRO Sanos’' letter dated 24
June 2021 (see Annex "B” hereofl re: on alleged Lot 334
falling within Lot 333's tieline.

The first is purely ‘a follow-up while the second is a request
for thorough verification or evaluation by your Office because
Lot 334 is quite far to Lot 333 by several meters, thus, it
seems quite far-fetched that Lot 334 should fall within the
tieline of Lot 333, as what our geodetic engineer has informed
us.

3
3

Thank you and we look forward to hearing from you soonest.

Sihgerely vyours,

. JORVINA, JR.

CCe

Dr. Vicente B. Tuddao, Ph.. CFS0 IV
Asst. Regional Director for Technical Services
?ENR—Region IV, L & S Bldg. Roxas Blvd.



